
 
 
 

 
 

 
Mr. Chet E. Miller, President 

 
Mr. Miller has three daughters and is very proud of each of them.  Mr. Miller has 

been a member of our local PVA Chapter since his injury in 1993.  After returning from 
Desert Storm while stationed at Fort Campbell, KY in the 101st Airborne Division, as an 
Aviation Mechanic, Mr. Miller was injured in a motocross accident, which left him as a 
C-5, C-6 quadriplegic and ended his 12-year military career.  Mr. Miller did his treatment 
and rehab at the Palo Alto VA.  Since his injury, Mr. Miller has enjoyed spending time 
with his family and staying active by participating in wheelchair sports. Mr. Miller has 
played Quad Rugby for over 25 years now. 

 
Over the years Mr. Miller has seen and benefited from all the wonderful things 

that our local PVA Chapter has done for its members and the community.  Mr. Miller 
hopes to continue to bring with him some fresh ideals and renewed energy to the board. 
 

 


